

TERM 1: THURSDAY 15 FEBRUARY 2018

## Allergy Aware School



## **ALLERGY AWARE SCHOOL**

A friendly reminder that we are an Allergy Aware College

We have a number of students from Prep through to Year 12 who have life threatening food allergies.

Please do not send any **nuts** or food containing **nuts** to College.

Students who require an Epipen need to bring their Epipen to College each day.

Junior students should keep their Epipen in the **red bags** provided by the College and carry it with them when they leave the classroom.

Senior students should carry their Epipen in their pencil case, and should not be left in their locker.

Thank you for your cooperation in this.

Karen Tindall

**College Nurse**